AGORA EXCAVATIONS
AMERICAN SCHOOL OF CLASSICAL STUDIES

ATHENS, GREECE

May 14, 1955

Professor Emmett Bennett
Department of Classics
Yale University

New Haven, Conn.

Dear Emmett:

Many thanks for yours of
May 9th. I have written to my colleagues
at the Institute explaining your situa-
tion and recommending that the Institute
make a supplementary grant to enable you
to take up membership. Our stipend
fund, I know, 1s low, so that there is
no certainty that thls will be possible,
but in any case let us hope for the best.

Sincerely

Homer A. Thompson
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